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Seizing opportunities for a better future 
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25th November, 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 7 Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
Re: Grade 6 Orientation Day – Tuesday December 10th 2024 
 
 
On Tuesday 10th December, as part of the statewide transition program, your Year 
7 child will not be required at school. 
 
The Year 6 students will be taking part in Orientation Day and following the Year 7 
timetable.   
 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

      
 
 
LIAM PRICE      MEG WOOLFORD 
Assistant Principal Years 7 & 8    Principal 
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